
  

 
 
 
 

 
Memorandum 
 

To: Huron-Perth Catholic District School Board  

From: Anne Marie Nicholson, Manager of Assessment and Plant 

Date: May 8, 2023 

Re: Accessibility - Annual Reporting to Special Education Advisory Committee (2022-
 23) 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
During the 2022-23 school year, work was undertaken at the following schools to accommodate 
students: 
 
St. Anne’s, Secondary School 

● Replacement of faucets in accessible washrooms and installation of hands-free soap 
dispensers to accommodate a student at a cost of $5,460. 
 

St. Mary’s, Goderich 
● Install a d-ring in Room 122 for student safety at a cost of $2,555. 

 
St. Joseph’s, Stratford 

● Installation of hammock in boys' change room to accommodate a student at a cost of 
$1,956. 

 
St. Patrick’s, Dublin 

● Install plexiglass and a d-ring in Room 103 for student safety at an approximate cost of 
$3,000. 

 
St. Ambrose, Stratford 

● Supply and install new steel door and hinges to existing frame, d-ring and paint door to 
match existing in Room 138 at a cost of $4,141. Install plexiglass over georgian wire 
glass window in interior door for student safety at a cost of $400. 

● Paint accessible parking decal on accessible parking spot in school lot so it is clearly 
visible at a cost of $150.00 

 
Sacred Heart, Wingham 

● Replace faucet in barrier-free washroom 134 at a cost of $307. 
● Supply and install plexi-glass ceiling in Room 117A for student safety at a cost of 

$750.00 
 
St. James, Seaforth 

● Supply and install light covers, outlet cover and safety cage for emergency light in 
sensory space for student safety at an approximate cost of $850. 

 
The Board will submit its 2023 Accessibility Compliance Report with the Ontario government as 
required under the AODA in December, 2023. 


